
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 GIANT Iron Man 
 

Year 3 have been really enjoying The Iron Man by Ted Hughes this term. 
Yesterday they used incredible teamwork along with design, engineering, and 

perseverance skills to create the biggest Iron Man they could together. Thank you 
for all the boxes you’ve been sending in – we think the result is INCREDIBLE. 

 

 

    

 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Sydney, 
Charlie, Gabbie, 
Evie-J, George 
P and Rebecca 

in Year 2; 

 
If you had a key to unlock a door of your choice, what door would you unlock? 

Winning Answer by Chloe in Year 1 
I would open a homework door and I get to read all of the books. 

 

28th Jan 2021 
 
 

What happens in the heart simply happens     Ted Hughes 

Winning Answer by Olivia in Foundation Stage 
I would open the door on my bed with a key to LEGOLAND. 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 
year2circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Torres: 

year2squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Winning Answer by all of Year 3 
We would unlock the door to kindness, joy, peace, hapiness and free 

everyone from Covid across the world. 
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Science in Squares 
 

Year 2 learned all about Charles Macintosh and his 
invention of waterproof cloth this week. The children 

absolutely loved exploring how to waterproof 
material using wax and heat and made some excellent 

predictions. 
 

 
 

 

Bikeability 
 

Bikeability has begun with aplomb, with the first 
group in Year 5 having spent this morning on the 

playground learning how to safely cycle on the 
road, before heading out this afternoon. Were so 
lucky to have this resource and lovely instructors 
every year. Well done to the children for listening 

so well and working hard.   
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

Poetry Slam 
 

Next Tuesday Years 3 and 5 have a very special visit 
from a spoken word and performance artist, for a 

poetry workshop; which has been funded and 
arranged by Children’s University. We can’t wait to 

share it with you! 

Brilliant Swimmers 
 

WELL DONE to Noah and Elijah in Year 5, who were 
invited to the Panathlon Swim Challenge and WON 

GOLD! We’re so proud of you both. 
 

 


